
December 21, 2023 
 

Phyllis Miletto 
3516 Crown Blvd 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
 
 
 Subject:  New Project Manager - Status Update Request 

One Hour Cleaners Former Caledonia St  
1307 Caledonia St. La Crosse, WI 54603  
DNR BRRTS Activity #: 02-32-517856 

    
 
Dear Mrs. Phyllis Miletto: 
 
Due to reorganization within the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Remediation and Redevelopment 
Program, your file for this site has been transferred to me at the Baldwin office of the Wisconsin Department of 
Natural Resources. During a quick review of your file I noticed that the Department has not received a status 
update for your site since February 2019.  
 
Within the next 30 days, by 01/15/2024 please submit a short report (one or two pages) outlining the progress of 
the site investigation to me at the following address: 
 

Candace Sykora 
Department of Natural Resources 

890 Spruce St 
Baldwin, Wisconsin 54002 

 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or your site, please feel free to contact me at 715-928-0452, or by e-
mail at Candace.Sykora@wisconsin.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Candace Sykora 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Adam N. Payne, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave. 
Eau Claire WI  54701 


